
 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 33– 15th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Boys Football  - Last Thursday our Year 5/6 Boys Football played  a match against  Mappleborough 
Green.  Our team won a resounding victory by 6 goals to 2. We are now waiting for a call from the 
England Manager! Well done to all our players and the team coach. 
 
Village Walk – On Monday, as part of their ‘Bidford’ topic to develop their geographical skills, children 
in Year 5 and 6 walked to the Big Meadow and made field sketches of the area surrounding the 
bridge. Thank you to our team of volunteers for coming along too. 
 
Bakery Visit – On Tuesday children in Year 4 visited ‘Le Parisienne’, the bakery in Tewkesbury that 
supplies Budgens with their speciality breads.  Pupils were able to try a variety of delicious breads 
before going into the factory and having a go at shaping their own bread rolls, croissants and pain au 
chocolat. Hopefully parents have had a chance to try the samples that the children brought home. 
Next week pupils will be designing and making their own sandwiches in school.  
 
Rock Band – Children in KS2 enjoyed a lively (and loud!) concert on Thursday afternoon from Alcester 
Academy’s Rock Band.  It is always good to see how our ex-pupils are developing their talents.     
 
Great Bidford School Bake Off – is on Friday 22nd June, see letter for more details.  Cake sale will be 
after school in the hall. 
 
Sports Day will be on Mon 18th June (KS2 in the morning and Rec & KS1 in the afternoon).  The 
reserve date for bad weather is Mon 25th June.  A separate letter has been sent out asking children to 
come into school in their PE kits with T shirts in their house colours. 
 
Clubs Update – There will be no Boys Football on Wed 27th June and Wed 4th July. 
 
Book of the Week  - Children in Mrs Roberts’ class have been reading ‘Late Night in the Zoo’ by Mairi 
Mackinnon. The animals in the Zoo explain how they enjoy themselves after the last humans have left 
for the day ……… 

 
 
 

 
Mr A Simms 



The latest from Bidford School Association… 
BIDFORD SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 

Proudly present our Mad Hatter’s Tea-Party Themed 

Summer Fair 
Friday, 13th July 6-8pm

Now is the time… We need help!!! 
Could you… 

• Help run a stall? Parents and kids both welcome! You can 
just do an hour if you like.  

• Help us prepare a game or stall? We always have 
equipment to source, things to make, tables to decorate… 
we have the plans in place, we just need help! 

• Donate a raffle prize? Do you have access to any goodies 
you could donate for our extremely popular raffle? We will 
create a nice “thank you” post on our Facebook page for 
advertising! 

• Sponsor a stall? For a donation of £25 we will advertise 
your business on the stall and also on our Facebook page. 
This will pay for the materials, equipment, prizes or stock 
and allow the school to keep all the profit! 

Get involved…. 
If you can help, please contact us as below. Thank you! 

 

`The BSA Committee: 
Emily, Glenda, Milly and Sue 

Emily Lee – Chair (07989323997)

Glenda Vassie – Vice-Chair (07928656855)
Milly Deguara – Secretary 

Sue Woodward – Treasurer 

Contact us through our Facebook Page Bidford School BSA 
 


